


encroachment on the neighbors.  
The proposed replacement utilizes none of the principals upon which the Mid Century
Modern home was based.  This size overwhelms the neighboring homes.   The house
on the north loses the privacy of its inner front yard.  While they justify their new
house as being "more efficient", the proposed design is oversized and uses more
material than necessary.  The design for 143 Claremont is an amateur "Mr Potato
Head Style", incorporating features from a variety of different styles.  It includes a
variety of unnecessary cosmetic features. The practicality of the design is
questionable.  The higher ceilings produce more interior volume with a lot of wasted
overhead space.  The air conditioning system will be required to process more air to
achieve the desired temperature.  Under these circumstances the air conditioning
system cannot operate at its maximum efficiency and wastes energy.  More material
is wasted in the pitched roof and the un-necessarily high foundation. 
It is my understanding that the city of Santa Clara has a requirement for remodeled
homes to conform to the Architectural Style of the neighborhood.  Yet for some
reason these blatantly non-conforming designs keep getting approved.  Its very
disappointing that no effort is made by these homeowners to come up with designs
that embrace the principles of Mid Century Modern design and still meet their desire
for a larger house.
Alan




